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       DDOD- 172 
 
 
  NOTICE TO THE TRADE FOR DOMESTIC SUPPLIERS 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Quarterly Purchases for Vegetable Oil   
 
The Farm Service Agency’s Kansas City Commodity Office will conduct quarterly 
procurements beginning February 2005 of Vegetable Oil under 
Announcement VP6.  
 
Invitation 025 is scheduled to be released February 11, 2005 and will request offers 
for items to be delivered April through June 2005. Invitations will be available 
online at: 
 
http://www.fsa.usda.gov 
 
Please contact Kathy Wienberg at 816-926-2601 if you have any questions or 
comments concerning this notice. 
 
/s/ 
 

                George Aldaya 
                Director 
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